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Dear Mr. Goranson:

On May 23, 2013 the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality received a
submittal of information from Crow Butte Resources, Inc. The submittal was the data supporting
the successful restoration of the groundwater in Mine Unit 2.

The Department has reviewed all of the data and has determined that stabilization may
begin in Mine Unit 2. Split sampling will be conducted by the Department for the first and last

sampling events during stabilization.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact Nancy Harris of
my staff at (402) 471-4270.

Sincerely,
Michael Linder
Director
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Dear Mr. Goranson:

On May 23, 2013 the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality received a
submittal of information from Crow Butte Resources, Inc. The submittal was the data supporting
the successful restoration of the groundwater in Mine Unit 3.

The Department has reviewed all of the data and has determined that stabilization may
begin in Mine Unit 3. Split sampling will be conducted by the Department for the first and last
sampling events during stabilization.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please feel free to contact Nancy Harris of
my staff at (402) 471-4270.

Sincerely,

Michael
Director
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